
  
 

 
Exciting News Grads and Families! 
 
Grad Cap and Gown and Fashion photos are coming up soon! Photo sessions will 
take place at the school, in room 511. This environment allows us to provide quality 
photography within a safe and comfortable location. 
 
Our goal is to provide portraits that CELEBRATE you and your 13 years of academic 
achievement. In order to appear in your school yearbook and on the 
commemorative school composite, it is important that you have your graduation 
photo taken by Mountain West Studios. We are your official graduation 
photographer! 
 
 
Grad Cap and Gown/Fashion - October 27-28, 2025 
Your sit fee is $30 and includes your diploma folder and a mini grad composite. 
 
To book your preferred session time, please visit: 
Mount Elizabeth Middle/Secondary Grad Sittings 
 
 
For more information on how to prepare for your grad sitting: 
https://videos.mountainwest.ca/mountainwest/MWSGradVideo.mp4 
https://www.mountainwest.ca/grad-photos 
 
 
Have Questions? 
Email: help@mountainwest.ca​
Phone: 1.888.644.4494 
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